CORRESPONDENCE
9/23/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 09117-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn

Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 10:04 AM
To: ‘Gabriel Guzman'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Storm Protection Plans

Good afternoon Gabriel Guzman,

My apologies for responding with the incorrect docket number, this error has been corrected.

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200092 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Thank you for your patience,

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: Jacob Veaughn On Behalf Of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 8:09 AM

To: 'Gabriel Guzman' <gabriel.guzman04@gmail.com>
Cc: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: RE: Storm Protection Plans

Good afternoon, Gabriel Guzman

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: Gabriel Guzman <gabriel.guzman04@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 5:45 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Storm Protection Plans

Sir,



AARP Florida has advised regarding Florida electric utilities’ Storm Protection Plans.
AARP Florida estimates Florida electric customers will pay $40 billion for implementation of the plans by 2059.

All customers will subsidize a tiny few. Despite the SPPs massive size, few customers will experience shorter storm-
related outages.

The SPPs are not strategic, and do not consider any modern options for reducing grid dependence, such as: solar,
batteries, or a more decentralized electricity system.

None of the SPPs complied with the PSC’s own Rules (25-6-030) for such plans.

The plans anticipate rate increases of $18 to $29 per customer, per month by 2029.
Considering the above, | am firmly opposed to the Plans.

Sincerely,

Gabriel Guzman

Customer, FPL

18077 Grove Avenue, Boca Raton FL 33498
Docket number 20200092-E1





